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Dear Ms Maille, 
 
 
I object to the application for the same reasons I objected to the previous two applications, both of 
which were withdrawn, and my objection still stands. 
I cannot understand why the applicants would think that a single turbine, which will have much 
bigger blades, a 200kw power source will be better than two 100kw turbines, the visual impact 
remains and the noise, shadow flicker will be twice as bad, are we certain that there will be no 
disruption to communication signals, and health risks have still not been conclusively ruled out. 
Angus council have already passed one of these money making monstrosities at Broom Farm, 
which is less than 2km away from this proposed site, surely that falls within your own wind energy 
assessment which states there needs to be a 3km seperation distance. 
Another 2 turbines have now gone up near Memus, which again is very close to the village, and 
since being erected have barely worked., it took at least 2 months for one of them to start working, 
so what was the great rush in getting them erected. 
If the power generated is for personal consumption, why the need for such a huge turbine, the 
simple answer is greed, we all know the government subsidies are a huge profit making exercise for 
the individuals who want make as much profit as possible, at the expense of our wonderful, 
peaceful countryside and the people who have worked hard and are still working hard, to live in 
quiet unspoiled area. 
There are other options available to produce the green energy the owners of Kalula house can 
implement if they choose to do so, that would have much less impact on the area and the 
community, but perhaps this would not be as profitable for them. 
I live in Tannadice, which is a beautiful village with a strong community, it is also a conservation 
village, where a neighbour was not allowed to erect a 5ft fence because it was considered too high, 
and not in keeping with the surrounds, and a 44 mtr turbine is in keeping?. 
I was pleased to see the council rejected the application, and gave clear reasons why, so why now 
are the applicants trying to get the decision reviewed, I hope they take on board the strong feelings 
of their surrounding neighbours as to why this should not be allowed to go through. 
 
 
Katherine Ryan. 
 
 












